
 

 

             Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 
 
   Memorandum 
 
 

 
To:  Mayor Walker and City Council 

 
Date: 11/19/2021  
 
From: Fire Chief Ron Lawrence 
 
Regarding: Fire Act Grant 
 
Mayor and Council, 
 
I am seeking permission from the council to apply for this year’s Fire Act Grant. I am hoping to 
obtain a grant that would purchase Storz connectors for each of the fire hydrants in our city. 
This would allow the fire department to hook up to a hydrant easier and quicker than our current 
method. The total cost would be around $65,000.00 and the grant would be 5% matching. I 
would be able to take the matching amount out of my budget. I will be working with Manager 
Butcher and water supervisor Scott Schmit on this project.  
 
 
I will be present for more information and questions. Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
Ron Lawrence 
Fire Chief 
Princeton Fire & Rescue Dept. 


